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      December 14, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
 School will be closed from Monday, December 25, 2017 through 
Monday, January 1, 2018 for the holiday recess.  Classes will resume on 
Tuesday, January 2, 2018. 
 
 I wish to extend happy and warm wishes to all during this holiday 
season. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Sean F. Clark 
      Principal 
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